
 

 

 
January 8, 2022 PMUG General Meeting Minutes  

 

A Zoom virtual meeting of the Prescott Mac User Group (PMUG) was held on Saturday January 
8, 2022.  

1. Call to order: PMUG President, John Carter, called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM.  

2. There were 27 member participants and one guest (Annah Shaver).  Kristy Kostelecky is a new 
PMUG member this month. Welcome Kristy.   

3. Happy January 2022 birthday to the following PMUG members: Frank Croft, Stephen 
Ancowitz, David Passell, Art Gorski, Carol Hubert, Jackie Tillotson, Pam Wickstrom, Bobbie 
Pastor, Daurel Carhart, Robert Blumer, and Mike Gulley. 

4. Business Meeting:  

• The December 11, 2021 PMUG general meeting minutes were approved.  

• Reports 

Financial report: The checkbook balance as of the end of 2021 was $2,942. Expenses 
in December were related to the holiday dinner. The checkbook balance will increase 
as dues renewals come in over the next several weeks. 

Membership report: Current membership includes 92 members and 71 households.  

Membership dues of $25 per household are due. Please make checks payable to PMUG 
and send them to Sharon Walsh at the address on the membership application. Also, 
please communicate to Sharon any information that has changed since last year. 

• Announcements 

The Board will meet on January 10 from 1 to 3PM by Zoom. 

The topic for the special topics SIG on January 24 at 1 PM will be announced after 
the January 10 Board meeting. 

The META SIG is scheduled tentatively for 10 AM on January 26 depending on 
sufficient interest. Please let Bobbie Pastor know if you plan on attending and a local 
restaurant will be selected, and reservations made. 

• Old business 

None.  

• New business  



 

 

There was a discussion about in person meetings once Covid abates sufficiently and 
about the format of those meetings (in person only or hybrid with Zoom 
attendance).  

A PMUG PayPal account is being set up to receive online dues payments.  
 
5. The Genius Bar comprised both the short and long topics agenda items. Thanks to John 

Carter, Frank Croft, and Art Gorski for their detailed answers to pre-submitted and ad hoc 
questions. A document has been posted to the PMUG website with answers to all the pre-
submitted questions.  
 

6. Next PMUG general meeting: The next PMUG general meeting will be on Saturday, February 
12, 2022 at 10 AM by Zoom. The short topic will be CMD-P features and the long topic will be 
printers with Jeff Ian from Think4Ink.  

 
7. The door prize winners were as follows: Staples gift card (Jim Hays), Take Control book 

(Steven Ancowitz), and OLLI $10 voucher (Joann Moon).  
 
Adjourned at 12:05 PM  
Submitted by John Acquavella  
PMUG Secretary 
January 8, 2022 


